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ANNOUNCEMENTS
Experiencing the Heart of Jesus ─“Experience the Joy of Jesus.” 
“Rejoice and be glad, because great is your reward in Heaven.”
(Matthew 5:12 NKJV)

Friday, May 30, 2025

End of Year Celebration: The Student Council members have planned an end of year celebration at the De Boer’s house this afternoon.  Permission slips will be handed out for EVERYONE to attend.  There will be lunch provided, games to play, and other activities to pursue as well.  Bring clothes to get wet and bring a towel.  Everyone is expected to attend but does not have to participate in the activities if you choose not to.  Parking will be in the hay field on the corner of Hudson Road and Price Road.  Do not park in the De Boer’s driveway.  All students who drive will follow the bus to the location.  Cars will line up in the parking lot behind the bus at the beginning of lunch break.

Library Books: Please return all library books this week.

Yearbook: Pre-order your 2025 yearbook now! The cost to pre-order a yearbook is $35. If you wait until they arrive in the fall, the price increases to $40. Green order form slips are available from the office, or you can order online through the sales email that went out to your parents on Tuesday.

Sign-Out Sheets will be distributed Monday. The completed forms, along with your key card, need to be turned into Mrs. Driesen.  If you do NOT have your key card, you will have to pay a $20 dollar fine before receiving your diplomas (final transcripts will not be mailed out) and/or report cards for underclassmen.

FFA State Convention: Payments still needed for the Convention are the following FFA Members: Tyler G, Taylor, and Jared.

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE CLASS OF 2025.  WE PRAY THAT THE LORD WILL BLESS AND KEEP YOU AS YOU BEGIN YOUR NEW CHAPTER IN LIFE!  
